
From:   Dino A. Lorenzini   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 16, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0176-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

An amendment to File # 0176-EX-CN-2018 (the THEA satellite) has been submitted through the ELS that
removes the 145.90-145.94 MHz frequency band from the application. A revised SpaceCap file has also
been submitted via email to Doug Young.


